
In this half-termly newsletter we want to keep
you informed of the latest online safety
updates, as well as sharing information with
you about how to keep your children safe
online. It is vital that you know what to do if
you have any concerns about your child’s or
another child’s online activities. 
 

The feature ‘School Time’ is is coming to more Android
devices which can give taileroed supervision for
children and their devices. 

For more information click 
on the icon. 

Internet matters have produced an age
specific checklist called ABC(Activate,
Balance & Check). 

Click here for more information.
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With conversations around a social media,
you might worry about whether social apps
are safe for children. 

Follow the link for a useful guide and
information when discussing with your child. 

Top tips for reporting harmful content online. 
Social media has transformed communication, however, it
can also expose users to harmful or worrying content like
cyberbullying, harassment, misinformation and
impersonation. 

Click on the icon for more information.

A comprehensive
page of resources

can be found on the
school's website. 

Click on the school
logo to the left to find
out what is available. 

https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/e-safety/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/abc-online-safety-checklist/#ABC-age-checklist
https://blog.google/technology/families/android-update-school-time-parental-controls/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/top-tips-for-reporting-harmful-content-online
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-safety-checklist/

